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Friday, 26 January 2024 

Newsletter 
Can you believe it is nearly February already?  Time really does fly!  I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Rosa class for a weekly attendance of 98.33% 
 

Diary dates for this term 

February 2024 

Tuesday 6th February – KS2 disco 5-6pm 

Tuesday 6th February – pre-loved uniform sale 5-6pm 

Thursday 8th February – Reception/KS1 disco 3.45-4.45pm 

Thursday 8th February – pre-loved uniform sale 3.45-4.45pm 

Thursday 8th February– last day of half term 

Friday 9th February - Inset day (closed to all children) 

Monday 19th February – school re-opens 

Thursday 29th February – Swimming lessons for Verde class start 

March 2024 

Friday 1st March – National Offer Day for Secondary School places 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Friday 15th March – Comic Relief 

Thursday 28th March – last day of term 

 

Weekly Achievers 

On Monday 29th January 2024, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Finn Blue Archie Amarillo Darcie Azul Wade 

Green Neivah Orange Charlie Rosa Freddie L Morado Alexis C 

Red Chelsea Yellow Amaris Verde Austin Rojo Jace 
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Pre-loved Uniform Sale 

The PTA have kindly arranged to have a pre-loved uniform sale on Tuesday 6th and 

Thursday 8th February, to coincide with the Valentine’s Discos. 

 

Why not come and have a look – if you are able to, please make a donation for the 

items you would like - and help the PTA raise some extra funds for school.  Thank you 

for your support. 

 

 

 

Valentine’s Discos 

The PTA will be having a Valentine’s Disco in the school hall.  For KS2 children, this will be on Tuesday 6th 

February from 5-6pm; for Reception and KS1 children this will be on Thursday 8th February from 3.45-

4.45pm.  Tickets have now sold out – however, your child can still attend for £2 paid on the door, but this 

will not include the drink and snack (feel free to bring your own!).  The PTA will be selling sweets at the tuck 

shop. 

Parents of children in Red and Green classes will need to stay in school whilst their child is at the disco.  

Unfortunately, this is not available to nursery children. 

 

Edgewood Library 

This is a reminder about the Edgewood Library, which is situated next to the main reception area.  This is 

only open on Wednesday and Friday afternoons but is a community library and as such is open to 

everyone!  Books from the main Hucknall library can be renewed or returned to Edgewood Library.  You can 

also order books for collection from Edgewood Library, which may be more convenient.  Thank you for 

supporting your local library service. 

 

Year group newsletters 

In case you have missed them, here are some of the Year group newsletters for this half term. 

 

Year 1/2 -  Spring 1 newsletter 2024.docx_.pdf (edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk) 

Year 3/4 - Y3 & 4 Curriculum Overview.pdf (edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk) 

Year 5/6 - Spring Term curriculum overview.pdf (edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk) 

 

 

 

  

Orange & Azul 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Spring%201%20newsletter%202024.docx_.pdf
http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Y3%20%26%204%20Curriculum%20Overview.pdf
http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Spring%20Term%20curriculum%20overview.pdf


 


